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Dear Parents, 

A massive welcome back and we hope that you all 
had an enjoyable Easter  
Approximately half of the school made their Easter 
hats and paraded them in our assembly on Monday.  
Prizes were given to the winning hat from each class.  
Well done to everybody that took part. 
Please be aware of the announcement opposite 
regarding the engineering works that are due to 
commence next Monday.  This will cause 
considerable disruptions and could add to journey 
times to school. 
Congratulations to Miss Hobbs and Mrs Best for 
completing their first ever marathon at the weekend in 
Brighton.  They both completed the 26 mile course on 
Sunday and have been raising money for Cancer 
Research UK.  We are all very proud of them for their 
achievement and have no doubt they are already 
lining up the next event! 
Have a great weekend. 
Tim Wherry, Headteacher  

Sun Hats  
With the arrival of this beautiful 
weather we currently have 
legionnaire sun hats available at 
reception for just £2.50.  As there 
are a limited number available 
please purchase early so not to 
be disappointed.  

Good to Be Green   
Well done to all of the children who 
continue to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in school.  159 
texts were sent to parents on Friday 
(27th March) for children that had 
remained ‘green’ all week.  Well done! 

 

Achievers of the Week Ending 27/3/15: 
Reception Lily Moore   Rhys West-Major 
Year 1 Isabella Knight G Grace Tabb 
Year 2 Oliver Martyn  Tallan Heartford 
Year 3 Daniel Goncalves  Harrison Knight 
Year 4 Scarlett Lee  Ben Thomas 
Year 5 Daniel Sturtridge  Kellyann Geach 
Year 6 Elliot Batten  Conner West-Major 
Class of the Week Year 5 
Buddy of the Week Lauranne Rowe 
Reading Challenge Year 6   

Reading Challenge - Week Ending 
27/3/15: 

Reception      65%   65% 6561.3% 61.3% 
Year 1  58.06%  61.94% 
Year 2  56.55%  57.94% 
Year 3  81.6%  84.16% 
Year 4  68.97%  50.34% 
Year 5  69.3%  70.97% 
Year 6  87.7% 

Cake Sale  
We will be holding cake sales next 
week to raise funds for Cancer 
Research UK and FOBS (Friends of 
Bugle School).  The profits will be 
split equally between the school and 
to support Miss Hobbs and Mrs Best with their totals 
towards cancer research.  Each class will be making 
and decorating cakes next week to be sold for 50p 
next Friday break time and again after school.   

Roadworks..... 
Cormac Solutions Limited will be undertaking civil 
engineering works at Bugle Crossroads. This will 
involve: 
 Enhanced pedestrian provision at the signalised 

junction 
 Improved street lighting 
 Renewed puffin crossing 
 Tidy up of signage 
Work will take approximately 6 weeks, with 4 way 
temporary traffic lights replacing the permanent lights 
between 20th April and 22nd May.  Some of the work 
may require the road being closed between 19:00 and 
06:00 on weekday evenings. 
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Extra queuing traffic is to be expected on all four 
approaches to the crossroads.  Motorists are advised 
to use alternative routes wherever possible to avoid 
delays.  During this time, you are strongly advised to 
allow extra time for your journeys school, or if at all 
possible, please walk to and from school, to help ease 
traffic congestion.  Thank you. 

 

Celebrate Reading at Our Book Fair! 
The Book Fair will be arriving in school soon, with 
hundreds of new children’s books to browse and buy. 
Come and join us! 
When:  Monday 27th,  
  Tuesday 28th and  

Wednesday 29th April 
Time:  3.15-4.00 pm 
Where: School Hall 
There are over 200 titles for you and your child to 
choose from, and with prices starting from only £2.99, 
there’s sure to be a book for everyone. 
If you can’t make it to our Book Fair, try our 
discounted Gift Vouchers available at 
bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents.  They’re a great 
way to ensure your child doesn’t miss out. 
Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get 
FREE BOOKS for our school library! 

 

 
Diary Dates: 
11-14/5/15 SATs Week 
14/5/15 KS2 Swimming 
21/5/15 KS2 Swimming 
22/5/15 M&M Productions: Oliver           
25-29/5/15 Half term  
1-2/6/15 Staff Training Days  

(school closed to children) 
5/6/15 KS2 Swimming 

5/6/15  Dental survey of 5 year olds 
9/6/15  Tempest Photography 
11/6/15  KS2 Swimming 
12/6/15 School Fete 
18/6/15  KS2 Swimming 
19/6/15 Sports Day  
25/6/15  KS2 Swimming 
2/7/15   KS2 Swimming 
6&7/7/15 Poltair and Penrice Transition Days 
9/7/15   KS2 Swimming 
9/7/15  STALC Presentation Evening 
13-15/7/15 Year 5/6 Residential Trip  
23//7/15 Last Day of Summer Term 

16/4/2015 
 


